
Rules Committee, 

I had just heard of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact after the 2016 election results. 

Great idea! I immediately searched to see if Oregon was committed to this fair and just concept. To 

my surprise, we had not! Oregon's citizen's voices are marginalized by the Electoral college process 

and our state voting so late in the primary. Nothing feels worse as a voter. Give Oregonians a voice! 

Pass HB2927 NOW! 

Sally Shuey  
sallyshuey@gmail.com  
7325 Southeast 34th Avenue  
Portland, Oregon 97202 
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